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Thursday 1st June 2023 
 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support as your child completes their 
GCSE examinations. Following the Chemistry Paper 2 examination on Tuesday 13th June 2023, up to and 
including Thursday 22nd 2023 your child will be entitled to ‘study leave’. This will mean that your child will only 
attend school, if they have an examination or a pre-arranged revision lesson. Hard work really does pay off 
and I would ask that you continue to encourage your child with their revision for the final weeks of their GCSE 
examinations. Additional information relating to revision classes, which will take place during the study leave 
period will follow.   
   
Please be reminded that all students must attend school in full uniform, both for examinations and 

for revision classes. 
 
You will be aware that there a number of celebration events that your child may qualify for, including the: 
 
Leavers Assembly – Friday 23rd June 2023  
 
Year 11 Prom – Tuesday 4th July 2023 
 
Leavers’ Assembly 
The Leavers’ Assembly will take place on Friday 23rd June 2023. The assembly will commence at 8:40am 
and conclude at approximately 10:15am.  The leavers’ assembly will be led by Miss Hall, and will be a 
wonderful opportunity for us to celebrate your child’s time at Garstang Community Academy with staff and 
form tutors. Your child is permitted to attend the event (unless you are informed otherwise) in suitable non-
uniform attire. 
 
Results’ Day 
Results’ day this year is on Thursday 24th August 2023. 
 
Results can be collected from school on Thursday 24th August 2023 from 10am. Results will also be 
available via Synergy.  
 
Uniform Request 
If you are in a position to donate any items of your child’s uniform, please ask your child to hand them to 
Miss Hall or at the main school office at the start of Leavers’ Assembly.   
 
I wish your child the best of luck for the remaining GCSE examinations. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr Singh 
Headteacher 


